
 

BATS Options Update to Post Trade Clearing Edit Window 
Effective January 20, 2015 
 
Overview 
This Circular is being issued to inform you that effective Tuesday, January 20, 2015; BATS Options will 
be moving the closing time of the Post Trade Clearing Edit window from 5:30 ET to 5:20 ET.   

More Information 

For more information, refer to the following technical specification: 

• BATS Options Post Trade Processing Tool Specification 
 

Please contact the BATS Trade Desk or your Director of Sales with any questions.  We appreciate your 
continued support of BATS and look forward to earning more of your business. 
 
BATS Trade Desk 
913.815.7001 
tradedesk@bats.com 

Learn more about the BATS/Direct Edge merger at bats.com/edgeintegration. 
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